
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 6th September 2024:  This week we have been… 
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We have been using some of our English lessons this week to learn some of our new class 
routines and discuss: different emotions, how they make our bodies react and 
strategies we can use to help us to regulate our emotions. 

We read the book ‘What we’ll build’ by Oliver Jeffers to plan the kind of classroom we 
want and what we can each do individually to make it a happy, calm and successful 
classroom for everyone. 

Finally, we used the book ‘What a Wonderful World’ based on the Louis Armstrong song as 
a starting point to discuss and write about spirituality as found the extraordinary in 
the ordinary. 
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   Place Value:   

   This week we revised place value in numbers up to 100. We partitioned 2-digit numbers 

in different ways and then placed 2 digit numbers on a number line. 
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• RE – We are going to be discussing the big question ‘What is it like to follow God?’ 

using stories from the Old Testament. We thought about how we might react if we 

were set the challenge to build a boat and leave our home, never to return, like Noah 

did. We also wrote some prayers for our class prayer book. 

• Art – We drew some self-portraits for our class art display board. 

• MUSIC – We started to learn the recorder by discussing how to hold it and learnt how 

to play the note B. 

• TOPIC – To introduce our Stone Age topic we discussed the question: what is 

prehistory? 

• PE- Basketball – we learnt the basic rules of the game. 
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•  PE is swimming on Tuesdays and basketball on Fridays. Please come in PE kit 
both days and remember to remove earrings on both days. 

• Please remember to listen to your child read regularly. We will listen in school 
and ask children to change books when they come in in the morning if they 
need to. Please make a note in the reading record of when you have heard 
them read and they will be awarded a housepoint. 

• We will be starting spellings from next week and will set some tasks on spelling 
shed. 

• We hope you all had a lovely summer – it has been wonderful to hear about the 
fun time your Robins have had. We look forward to meeting you all either at 
the ‘Meet the Teacher’ session next Wednesday afternoon (2.45pm) or later on 

this term at the gate/parents evening. 
 


